
[Draft] 
LONGWOOD UNIVERSITY  

BOARD OF VISITORS 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
Thursday November 29, 2018 

-Minutes- 

Call to Order 

The Executive Committee of the Longwood University Board of Visitors met on Thursday, Nov. 29, 
2018 at Longwood House. The meeting was called to order at 12:30 by Rector Marianne Radcliff. 
 
Executive Committee members present were: 
 
Mrs. Marianne Radcliff 
Mr. Michael Evans 
Mr. Eric Hansen 
 
Other Board members present: 
Mrs. Eileen Anderson 
Mr. Larry Palmer 
Ms. Polly Raible 
Ms. Nadine Marsh-Carter 
 
Also present: 
President Taylor Reveley 
Mr. Justin Pope 
Mr. Cameron O’Brion  
 
University Update 
 
The president provided an overview of the schedule for the weekend meeting, ongoing searches and 
personnel matters, the recent Title IX guidance from the U.S. Department of Education, student mental 
health care and safety issues, and philanthropic matters.  
 
There being no further business, the Executive Committee meeting adjourned at approximately 2:30 p.m. 


